FLAG COMMITTEE MEETING
April 27, 2000
8 PM, VFW

Present; Ron Qliver, Fireg Department; Dennis Guthrie, VFW; Randy Povey; Ruth
Lindsay, Marty Tharp, Jan and George Waters, Moose

Randy Povey called the meeting to order at 6:10 PM. An agenda for the meeting was
sat as follows:

Work Parties

New Flags

New Holas

Wash Ciean, Remount
Display Schedules
Next Meeting

Randy informed the committee that Jared Sorum formed a work party and cleaned alt
700 holes. The commitiee directed Jan to wiite a Letier to the Editor of the Spokesman

o thank him.
Seven flags will be sent to the drv cleaner.

Dennis reported thal the trailer we hove is too high off the ground. 1t was decided that
Randy would request that the Spokesman run a display ad for us requesting a flat bed
irailer be donated. Some of the features needed are: low to the ground, 15 - 20 foot
flatbed, bumper hitch, bumper hookup.

The following display schedule was decided on:

VFW Memorial Day
‘Kiwannis Flag Day
“Tumalo Scouts & Chamber July 4

Fire Department Fair Parade
Redmond Rotary l.abor Day
Mooze Veleran=s Day

The next meeting was scheduled for June 8, 2000 at 6 PM at VFW, The next meeting
will address the following: request for special display, i.e., Election Day, Peart Harbor
- Day. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7 PM,

Respactfully submitied,

Jan Waters, Flag Committee Secretary



FLAG COMMITTEE MEETING
June 8, 2000
6 PM, VFW

Prasent; Ron Oliver, Fire Department; Dennis Guthrie, VFW; Randy Povey; Ruth
Lindsay, Marty Tharp, Jan Waters, George Waters, Moose

Randy Povey cailed the meeting to order at 6:05 PM.

The mi'hutés from April, 2000 were read. Randy Povey made a motion to approve the

-minutas with the following change: “single axle trailer” should be changed to "flat bed
- trailer.”

Writing an ad for a trailer was discussed. Marty Tharp offered to donate a 1966 Chevy
van. It was decided that someone from the Board would view the van within the next
week. If the van does not work, someone will run an ad in the local paper.

Special displays were discussed. Should we put up flags on VD Day (June 25) in
observance of the start of the Korean War. Should we put up flags on Election Day? |t
was decided that we will put up flags at the Y’s only on Election Day. Jan & George, and
Marty & Ruth volunteered to take care of the flags on Election Day.

* Jan volunteerad to draft up a new flag brochure.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
It

Jan Waters



